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NEW STUDENT WEEK
MALCOLM X COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that during the week of September 13-16, 2004, the Student Government Association in
conjunction with the Office of Enrollment Management and Student Services sponsored
various events and activities focused toward familiarizing new students with campus life.
Dubbed “* New Student Week” the array of activities provided students with a wealth of
information to ease their transition to higher education; and

that the events included presentations on September 13, 2004 by Pirikana Johnson, from the

California Student Government Association and Irene Schoefferman, from the United States
Student Association, Washington, D.C., about organizing Student Government Associations
and how to become actively involved in the policy making process. A Back to School - Get

Out the Vote Jam, hosted with Power 92.3 radio station, encouraging students to register and
vote, was also a part of the day’s activities; and

that on September 14, 2004 a Summer Sizzle Raffle was held where prizes were awarded to
students who registered early for the fall semester. Some of the prizes included a Malcolm X
College Leather Jacket, Garment Bag, Lunches for a week, book vouchers, gift baskets and Sky
Box tickets for either a Chicago Bulls or Blackhawk game; and

that September 13 and 14, 2004 were, also, Information Days during which informed college
personnel provided information about each department and the services and resources available
to students. Students also participated in an ice cream social when they registered to vote or
presented their voter registration card; and

that on September 15, 2004 a College Advising Day was held during which College Advisors
provided information regarding class schedules and program information to assist students in
developing their educational and career plans; and

that the College also sponsored a Movie/Popcom Day honoring Hispanic Heritage Month, as

well as, an Open Pool Day to further expose students to the many resources and possible course
offerings available to them.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor



